From: Sonia Furstenau

To: Zacharias, Mark ENV:EX; Frampton, Caelie ENV:EX

 Subject:
 Fwd: _ ??
 Slide 2017 08 08

 Date:
 Thursday, August 10, 2017 15:20:11

Hi Mark and Caelie,

I briefly touched base with Minister Heyman about a tour of the south end of the Shawnigan watershed, and he told me he's interested, and to connect with the two of you.

These photos from \$2 are of an area of a landslide into a creek at one of the many unregulated dump sites in the watershed - as you can see, the impacts to Van Horne Creek are significant. The operator - \$.22 - has been caught grinding garbage on his property and burying it.

Could you propose some times that the Minister might be available for a tour? It would take 60-90 minutes (plus driving time to get there.)

Late Thursday afternoons are ideal for me, but I'm willing to work around whatever the Minister's schedule can accommodate.

Thank you, Sonia

----- Forwarded message -----

From: s.22

Date: Thu, Aug 10, 2017 at 1:04 PM Subject: s.22 Slide 2017 08 08

To:

This is s.22 Slide 2017 08 08.

photo:

0452 Water and mud flowing out of bank.

0449 Close up of bank

0451 Look at the large /Rock in the muddy water just past the log in the middle of the photo.

0453 look at the same rock close up . I believe this is a Sand Piper looking for a meal. Brent will know for sure what kind of bird this is.

Last week the excavator operator told Ed and I that the bank will be hydro seeded to stop erosion

Do you think that it might take a little more than hydro seeding to hold the bank back

when we receive a Hawaiian Express?.

Cheers,

s.2

From: Zacharias, Mark ENV:EX

To: "Sonia Furstenau"; Frampton, Caelie ENV:EX

 Cc:
 McGuire, Jennifer ENV:EX

 Subject:
 RE: g.22
 Slide 2017 08 08

 Date:
 Thursday, August 10, 2017 15:23:31

Hi All:

s.22

back in the office on the 29th. Perhaps

that week? Regards, MZ

From: Sonia Furstenau [mailto:soniafurstenau@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 3:20 PM

To: Zacharias, Mark ENV:EX; Frampton, Caelie PREM:EX

Subject: Fwd: |s.22 | Slide 2017 08 08

Hi Mark and Caelie,

I briefly touched base with Minister Heyman about a tour of the south end of the Shawnigan watershed, and he told me he's interested, and to connect with the two of you.

These photos from < 2 are of an area of a landslide into a creek at one of the many unregulated dump sites in the watershed - as you can see, the impacts to Van Horne Creek are significant. The operator - s.22 - has been caught grinding garbage on his property and burying it.

Could you propose some times that the Minister might be available for a tour? It would take 60-90 minutes (plus driving time to get there.)

Late Thursday afternoons are ideal for me, but I'm willing to work around whatever the Minister's schedule can accommodate.

Thank you,

Sonia

----- Forwarded message -----

From: s.22

Date: Thu, Aug 10, 2017 at 1:04 PM Subject: s.22 Slide 2017 08 08

To:

This is s.22 Slide 2017 08 08.

photo:

0452 Water and mud flowing out of bank.

0449 Close up of bank

0451 Look at the large /Rock in the muddy water just past the log in the middle of the photo.

0453 look at the same rock close up . I believe this is a Sand Piper looking for a meal.

Brent will know for sure what kind of bird this is.

Last week the excavator operator told Ed and I that the bank will be hydro seeded to stop erosion

Do you think that it might take a little more than hydro seeding to hold the bank back when we receive a Hawaiian Express?.

Cheers,

s.2









 From:
 Olsen.MLA, Adam LASS:EX

 To:
 Minister, ENV ENV:EX

 Cc:
 Skelly, Kerri ENV:EX

 Subject:
 Re: Salt Spring Gun Club S.22

Subject: Re: Salt Spring Gun Club 5.44

Date: Monday, July 31, 2017 15:39:28

Hello,

I am the constituency assistant for Adam Olsen, MLA for Saanich North and the Islands.

I have been asked by a constituent, s.22 to follow up on an order that was given to the Salt Spring Gun Club (File No: 26250-20/17221). He asserts that the order is not being followed, and that debris from the gun club is migrating s.22 and potentially into nearby waterways.

I am wondering if there has been any recent follow up on the Ministry's side with regard to this file and if they have determined if migration did occur and if any remedies have been taken?

Any insight you could provide would be helpful.

All the best,

Ryan Clayton

Constituency Assistant | Office of Adam Olsen, MLA

Please be aware that due to the high volume of emails our office receives Adam will be unable to respond personally. Every email is treated confidentially. Thank you for taking the time to write to our office.

From: Skelly, Kerri ENV:EX < Kerri.Skelly@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: July 31, 2017 3:22 PM **To:** Olsen.MLA, Adam

Subject: RE: Salt Spring Gun Club S.22

Hi Ryan,

Thank you for your email. I appreciate MLA Olsen's interest in this site. The Ministry of Environment and Climate Change Strategy has been involved for some time with this file and would be happy to provide you with any information you may need. Could you please forward your request to Minister Heyman's office for response and we will get right back to you.

Sincerely,

Kerri Skelly P.Ag.

Land Remediation Section
Ministry of Environment and Climate Change Strategy

Ph: 604-582-5266

From: Olsen.MLA, Adam [mailto:Adam.Olsen.MLA@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 11:48 AM

To: Skelly, Kerri ENV:EX

Subject: Salt Spring Gun Club S.22

Hi Kerri,

I am the constituency assistant for Adam Olsen, the MLA for Saanich North and the Islands.

I have been asked by a constituent, s.22 to follow up on an order that was given to the Salt Spring Gun Club (File No: 26250-20/17221). He asserts that the order is not being followed, and that debris from the gun club is migrating s.22 and potentially into nearby waterways.

I am wondering if there has been any recent follow up on the Ministry's side with regard to this file and if they have determined if migration did occur and if any remedies have been taken?

Any insight you could provide would be helpful.

All the best,

Ryan Clayton

Constituency Assistant | Office of Adam Olsen, MLA

Please be aware that due to the high volume of emails our office receives Adam will be unable to respond personally. Every email is treated confidentially. Thank you for taking the time to write to our office.